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~   MOCHA MOUSSE  ~ 

PANTONE’S COLOUR OF THE YEAR FOR 

2025 
 

  

Pantone’s Colour of the Year for 2025 is ‘Mocha Mousse’ 
.   

A warm brown hue, imbued with richness, as softened with a hint of mauve. 

https://us21.campaign-archive.com/?e=%5bUNIQID%5d&u=cff6ca9ab651821f950eef49e&id=dd59d57ff2


 
Sophisticated and lush, yet at the same time an unpretentious classic. 

 
It extends our perception of the brown 

from being humble and grounded to embrace luxe  
 

  

This colour nurtures us with its suggestion of the delectable qualities 
of chocolate and coffee, answering our desire for comfort 

and the indulgences of simple pleasures 
that we can gift and share with others. 

 



  

 



These colours look stunning on the following fabrics 
(pictured from left to right) 

 
Permin Linen  -  28 count  -  Icelandic Beige 

Belfast Linen  -  32 count  -  Flax 
Permin Linen  -  28 count  -  China Pearl 

 

  

Add either of these luxurious -  on trend -  colours to your next needlework 
project. 

 
Three Barberry Row designs in which DMC 779 is used are featured below 

 



 



         

 

To order threads, fabric or designs 
request personally by email or order via the website 

or visit the Heirlooms Needlework Gallery 
 

9 Cumberland Rise 
Taradale 

Napier  4112 
 

Needlework Gallery Hours  :  2nd & 4th Fridays of a month 
11am  -  3pm 

or 
Other Times  -  By Appointment 

(Please telephone, text or email to arrange a time) 
 

Phone:  06  844  0460          Text:  027  649  8817          Email:  heirlooms@oulook.co.nz   
 

Sherelyn  
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https://www.barberryrow.com/dmc
https://www.barberryrow.com/fabrics-linen
https://www.barberryrow.com/barberry-row-needlework-designs
https://www.barberryrow.com/
mailto:heirlooms@outlook.co.nz?subject=&body=
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